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I am writing this testimony in opposition to HB3075. I do not believe HB3075 is in the 

best interest of Oregonians. Limiting availability of self defence tools directly opposes 

the Oregon Constitution, regardless of the twisted interpretation of some judges. On 

top of this, the executive branch of Oregon continues to release criminals back into 

our streets. Neither free criminals nor HB3075 make Oregon safer, and I don’t care 

how you feel about those facts.  


